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The Embassy of the Republic of Uzbekistan in Japan presents its compliments to the
Japan Association for Trade with Russia & NIS (ROTOBO) and has the honour to inform that
Uzbekistan Leasing Enterprises Association is going to conduct a “Tashkent International
Leasing Forum” during 21-22 April, 2011 with the aim to discuss priority aspects of leasing
services, collaboration issues among Uzbek and foreign leasing companies.

Participants of above mentioned event might be a top-managers of leasing and security
companies, banks and other financial institutions, representatives of ministries, government
and public organizations, investment and audit companies.

The Embassy kindly ask the assistance of esteemed ROTOBO to distribute information
about event among relevant Japanese companies, which may raise the interest to participate
in forthcoming international forum and also consider to dispatch one expert form the Japan
Association for Trade with Russia & NIS.

The Embassy of the Republic of Uzbekistan avails itself of this opportunity to renew to
the Japan Association for Trade with Russia & NIS the assurances of its highest consideration.

February 15, 2011

The Japan Association for Trade with Russia & NIS,
Tokyo




